
Salisbury Liquor License Commission 

Minutes 

March 26,  7:00PM 

 

 

Members Present: Michael Gilbert, Tyrone Rowe, Chris Walsh, Sean McCarthy, Rhonda Cameron, 

Mary Jo Griffin 

  

Members Absent:  Charlie Flynn, absent  

  

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Mr. Gilbert 

 

Minutes: 

 

Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the minutes from the March 12th , 2015 and it was seconded by 

Mary Jo Griffin. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

New Business:  

 

Mr. Audette from The Deck, LLC is requesting Sunday hours opening at 10:00AM. He is planning to 

serve breakfast only on Sunday’s. Mr. Audette stated the addition to The Deck is going well and he 

plans to open on May 15, 2015 for the season. 

 

Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the request for Sunday hours at The Deck, LLC and it was 

seconded by Mary Jo Griffin. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Mr. Keenan, Executive Director of the Boys and Girls club is requesting a one day license (pouring 

and auction) on May 9
th
, 2015 from 6-10 PM. 

Mr. Gilbert reminded the committee of the recent change in statute. 

 

Mary Jo Griffin made a motion to approve the request for a one day pouring license and a one day 

auction license for Boys and Girls Club on May 9th, 2015 6-10pm and waiving of the fee it was 

seconded by Chris Walsh. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Mr. Lanzillo the Owner of Antonio’s Pub stated he had an issue with the Title V that has since been 

resolved. He plans to open before Mother’s Day. Mr. Gilbert reminded Mr. Lanzillo once he receives 

a copy of the fire and building inspection certificate and a copy of his liquor liability insurance he will 

get his Liquor License.   

Tyrone Rowe made a motion to elect Mary Jo Griffin to the Vice Chair position and it was seconded 

by Rhonda Cameron. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Applications:  

 

Public Hearings None 

 

Correspondence 



Mr. Gilbert received a request from Ronalee Parrott for a one day license on 8/22/2015 for a Brewfest 

at the beach. There will be a group of brewers to sell beer and have beer tasting. This will be on an 

agenda as we get closer to the date. 

 

Mr. Gilbert received an email from a Caterer who is holding a function at Blue Ocean on Saturday 

March 28
th
, 2015 under his Caterer license. Mr. Gilbert received a copy of their license and liquor 

liability insurance. 

Inspector’s Reports:  None. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Mr. Gilbert stated that the ABCC has sent the change of Manager for Splash back because the CORI 

form was not notarized. 

 

Sean McCarthy made a motion to resubmit the change of manager for Splash to the ABCC and it was 

seconded by Tyrone Rowe. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Shivruda, Inc-Fast Freddies- Change of Corp. Directors is still at the ABCC 

 

The Committee discussed the recent incident at Kittens. Mr. Gilbert has an understanding with the 

Chief of Police that if there was a liquor violation that the Chief would notify Mr. Gilbert.  Mr. 

Gilbert has not heard from the Chief and feels there was no liquor violation. 

   Chris Walsh made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 PM and it was seconded Tyrone Rowe. 

VOTE: Unanimous. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy 

 


